Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Michael Barrett <mbarrett@limerockresources.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 9:03 AM

To: ' Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Michael Stubblefield

Cc: Jerry Smith; Steven Hunter '

Subject: RE: REVISED LOGAN STATE NO 2

Good deal, Thanks!

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us])
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 8:54 AM

To: Michael Stubblefield

Cc: Michael Barrett; Jerry Smith

Subject: RE: REVISED LOGAN STATE NO 2

Mike,

As we discussed this morning, based on the analytical data presented, this site is approved for backfill.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street |
Artesia, NM 88210
0: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720

From: Michael Stubblefield [mailto:mcstubblefield@talonlpe.com]
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 5:59 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Michael Barrett; Jerry Smith

Subject: FW: REVISED LOGAN STATE NO 2

Dear Mr. Bratcher,

Talon/LPE is sending the analytical test results dated 5/1/13 for soil samples collected at the Lime Rock Resources, LLC
Logan 2 State battery. Further excavation has been completed on sample location $-8. Please find analytical test results

dated 5/6/13 attached. Photos are attached. Based upon the analytical test results Lime Rock Resources, LLC is

requesting approval to backfill the excavated area. | will contact you in the morning the review data.

Mike Stubblefield

Project Manager ,
Talon/LPE .
408 West Texas Avenue |
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
{575) 746.8768 phone
(575) 746.8905 fax

(575) 441.7254 cell



www.talonlpe.com

From: Celey Keene [mailto:celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 4:05 PM

To: David Adkins; Kimberly M. Wilson; Michael Stubblefield; Sheldon Hitchcock
Subject: REVISED LOGAN STATE NO 2

Attached is the revised report for the above mentioned project with the added chlorides. This report will replace the
one sent 04/29/13.

Thank you,

Celey Keene

Lab Director ;

Cardinal Laboratories

101 East Marland

Hobbs, NM 88240

T: (575) 393-2326

F: (575) 393-2476

e-mail: celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com

The information contained in this message is confidential and is only intended for the use of the individual/firm
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee/agent responsible to
deliver it to the /m‘ena’ed recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this

communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately
by e-mail or telephone in order to return the message.



